
Extra £7 million for innovative all-
Wales autism service

Today’s announcement brings the total amount of funding allocated to
supporting autism services in Wales to £13 million up to 2021. 

Wales is the first part of the UK to create a national service to provide
lifetime support to children and adults with autism, and their families. The
innovative service, which will be rolled out across the country by 2018, will
provide new adult diagnostic services; support for families and carers; help
with transition from child to adult provision and training for professionals.

The additional £7 million funding announced over four years (2017/18 –
2020/21) will ensure all regions in Wales are able to provide consistent,
high quality, and sustainable autism support.   

Minister for Social Service and Public Health, Rebecca Evans, said:

“Wales has long been a leader in providing support for people with
autism and their families, publishing our first action plan back in
2008. The National Integrated Autism Service is another important
step forward. It will help ensure people receive consistent
services and get the right support, at the right time, wherever
they live in Wales.

“The additional funding I have announced today, at the start of
National Autism Week, demonstrates our continued commitment to
improving autism services. I am confident that the four year
funding will enable regions to deliver sustainable support to
families.”

The funding will also help deliver the Welsh Government’s Autistic Spectrum
Disorder (ASD) Strategic Action Plan. This includes a commitment to
developing improved autism resources, such as the new scheme developed by the
WLGA, “Can you see me?” which is to be rolled out in the coming months.

The initiative promotes understanding and acceptance of autism within
communities in Wales. It is launched today with a video showing support from
sporting stars from Wales’ national football and rugby squads. 

Leaflets and posters for outlets such as shops, banks, hairdressers and
cinemas as well as dentists and GPs have been created to support interactions
with people with autism. People with autism can also choose whether they
would like to make others aware of their autism by wearing a wristband or
showing a card (which will also be available for mobile phones).

Steve Thomas CBE, Chief Executive of the WLGA, said:
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“This scheme, which has been led by the National ASD Development
Team within the WLGA, will be a significant step in terms of
recognising the needs of individuals with ASD across communities in
Wales. I am delighted that local authorities will take this forward
and play a key role in promoting it. The WLGA warmly welcome the
extra funding that has been announced by the Minister, which will
help us deepen our work with individuals with ASD, their family and
carers, and professionals working with children and adults with
ASD.”


